Thursday, August 01, 2013
8:50 AM
McDonald County Commission—Minutes

August 19th, 2013

Present:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch- Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk

GENERAL BUSINESS

Barbara Ittner met with the Commission regarding work on Ittner Rd.
Marvin Fletcher met with the Commission regarding work on Pleasant Ln off Jacket Rd.

Sheriff Hall informed the Commission that the recovery boat was back in service with
the new motor.
Mill Creek Baptist Church presented a letter thanking the Commission and Road Crews
for the work they had done on the Mill Creek Rd and bridge.
Shannon Jenkins, Lehman Construction Co., the contractor on the Powell Bridge,
provided pictures of the project before and after the flood.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on August 21st, 2013
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